
 250th Committee Meeting Minutes 
October 20, 2014 

 
Present: L. Gund, C. Kustra, P. Stetson, P. Jenkins, M. Kelsey, J. Allen, A. Gasowski, S. 
Meeker, B. Seeley 
 
Minutes of September 8th meeting approved with a name correction. 
 
Clara and Brian reported on the meeting with TA and town insurers regarding town 
liability and risk management of hosting parade and other possible 250th events. 
 
250th Budget for ABC discussed. Annie, Jan, and Brian will make presentation on 
December 2. Clara will circulate a draft budget. 
 
Committee report for the 2014 Town Annual Report was presented and approved. 
 
Meetings in December and January will be chaired by Jan, Brian will chair February, 
March and April and Jan will chair May. 
 
Sharon Meeker reminded the Committee of the importance of rivers to the Town 
and specifically the Lamprey Watershed. She would like to see that important part 
of the town represented in the events of 2016. 
 
Heritage Committee confirmed to publish a 2016 calendar with events for the 250th 
listed. 
 
General discussion of other possible events, school involvement, and event 
sponsorship continued. 
 
Event banners alternated with US flags was discussed. Annie, Pat and Laura to 
pursue more information. 
 
Next meeting set for November 10th at 10 am at the Safety Complex. 
 
Respectfully submitted – Clara Kustra 
 
 


